
BOARD OF EDUCATION

HIGH POINT REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL

299 Pidgeon Hill Road

Sussex, New Jersey 07461-2733

P U B L I C   N O T I C E

The meeting previously scheduled and advertised in the annual meeting
notice for October 25, 2022 at 6:00 PM as a regular meeting has been
rescheduled. The regular meeting will be held on Thursday, October 27,
2022 in the High School Cafeteria Annex at 299, Pidgeon Hill Road,
Wantage, NJ at 6:00 P.M. The Board will move to the Executive Session to
discuss legal, personnel or negotiations items, the Regular Meeting will
follow the executive session. The public is invited to attend and action will
be taken.

James Minkewicz

Business Administrator/Board Secretary

October 10, 2022


